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Sonoma Heights Area: 
Road Rehabilitation 

PROJECT UPDATE 
The City of Vaughan’s 2021 Road Resurfacing and Rehabilitation 
Project is scheduled to commence the week of April 19, 2021. This is 
a multi-phased initiative to rehabilitate community roads and make 
needed repairs to existing curbs and sidewalks. This project is 
anticipated to be completed by December 2021. 

PLANNED CONSTRUCTION WORK 
The scope of work under this contract will include road rehabilitation 
and replacement of isolated areas of sidewalk and curb. 

CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS 
Property owners are reminded that underground systems, such as 
lawn sprinklers, heated driveways, and electrical conduits etc., 
within City-owned boulevards or property limits may be impacted 
by the proposed construction work. At the property owner’s 
discretion and where possible, the removal of such privately-
owned underground systems in advance of construction may 
be prudent. The City is not responsible for any damages to 
privately-owned items that are within City-owned property limits 
(Encroachment By-law No. 034-2017). Please refer to the drawing 
on the back of this newsletter illustrating the property line location.  

Roads will remain open to vehicular and pedestrian traffic during 
construction. Temporary lane restrictions will be required to allow 
for construction activities to proceed in a safe and efficient manner. 

Access to private driveways will be impacted at times during 
localized curb replacement and associated restoration works. 

Your waste collection day will not change during construction. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. We look forward to 
completing these important infrastructure upgrades in your 
neighbourhood. For more information about this project, please 
contact the Project Lead. 

LOCATIONS: 
Casa Vista Dr. Modesto Valley Ct. 
Ed Quigg Way Napa Valley Ave. 
Fonteselva Ave. Noah Cres. 
Forest Fountain Dr. Pierina Ct. 
Giovanni Way Tavio Way 
Ingo Ct. Via Carmine Ave. 
Julia Valentina Ave. Via Cristina Way 
Lio Ave.       

PROJECT LEAD: 
Tim Plummer 
Project Manager, Infrastructure Delivery 
Infrastructure Development 
T: 905-832-8585 ext. 8162 
E: tim.plummer@vaughan.ca 

MUNICIPAL SERVICES INSPECTOR: 
Michael Ciotola, C.E.T. 
Inspector, Infrastructure Delivery 
Infrastructure Development 
T: 905-832-8585 ext. 8743
E: michael.ciotola@vaughan.ca 

CONTRACTOR: 
Forest Contractors Ltd. 
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